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New Legislation Expands Access to Nutritional 
Supplements for Low-Income Families 

  
WASHINGTON, D.C. – New legislation introduced in the House and Senate would expand the 
Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) to include nutritional supplements.  The 
Natural Products Association (NPA) applauded the action and urged Congress to pass the 
legislation.  
 
“There are 13 million American children living in food-insecure households, and that’s why we 
need Congressional action to expand programs like SNAP to cover vitamin and mineral 
supplements,” said Daniel Fabricant, Ph.D., President and CEO of NPA.  “We urge Congress to 
pass this legislation so all Americans can have access to products that support their health and 
well-being.” 
 
The SNAP Vitamin and Mineral Improvement Act of 2019 was introduced by Senators Tim Scott 
(R-SC) and Kyrsten Sinema (D-AZ), and Representatives Tony Cárdenas (D-CA) and Mike Rogers 
(R-AL). 
 

# # # 
 
Natural Products Association 
The Natural Products Association (NPA) is the trade association representing the entire natural products industry. We advocate for our members 
who supply, manufacture and sell natural ingredients or products for consumers. The Natural Products Association promotes good manufacturing 
practices as part of the growth and success of the industry. Founded in 1936, NPA represents over 1,000 members accounting for more than 
10,000 locations of retailers, manufacturers, wholesalers and distributors of natural products, including foods, dietary supplements, and 
health/beauty aids. Visit www.npanational.org  
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